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Oppose the bill to end mail-in voting in Oregon. 

 

Mail in voting is an accessible option for our communities allowing for more people to 

contribute to civic participation. It allows for people lacking transportation and for 

people who work during the proposed Election Day voting times to have a chance to 

vote. The ballot boxes are accessible and make voting in our elections efficient and 

easier for everyone to participate. It also provides a safe and secure way for all 

people to vote without fear of retaliation or efforts to disrupt their vote. 


